
            
            
            
            
            
             
Dear applicant, 

Welcome to Ribbon Academy! 

Thank you for considering Ribbon Academy Trust as a place you feel you would enjoy working. 

Ribbon is a good school and a special place to be. There’s so much to say that we encourage you to 

visit our academy for all the information you will need.  

Ribbon was established in 2006 following the amalgamation of 3 local schools – Murton County 

Primary, Murton Jubilee Primary and Murton Nursery – and adopted the unique name ‘Ribbon’.  It 

celebrates success, the joining together of separate schools and acknowledges the rich cultural 

heritage of the village by re-using the name of the very first Colliery Brass Band, although the school 

colour is green rather than blue! We decided to convert to become a single academy trust (SAT) in 

2012, and now benefit from a range of freedoms and opportunities offered by convertor academy 

status. We still retain and guarantee the same school holidays, opening times and Pay and 

Conditions as other schools. 

The academy has gone from strength to strength, whilst retaining close ties with Durham and 

Gateshead Local Authorities with whom we have good working relationships. 

Children come to the Ribbon expecting to achieve a great deal in the classroom, but they leave the 

academy realising that the ethos and the whole of school life have been equally beneficial. 

Within an ethos of high expectation, our children constantly surprise themselves with how much 

they can do and achieve. Breadth of opportunity; depth of achievement; a chance to plan, play and 

be appreciated; unstinting support and care; a sense of fun; space to think and a buzz of excitement 

- this is what characterises an education in the Ribbon. 

Please look through this Application Pack, but don’t convince yourself that it’s the real thing. Come 

in and see the academy in action. We believe that you too will feel that empowering ethos, that can-

do culture, that special feeling of life which is Ribbon. 
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